
Mrs. Siroun Mangurian 
4519 Noeline Avenue 
Encino, California 91316 

Dear Mrs. Mangurian: 

November 5, 1980 

~Je extend our deepest gratitude for the ceramic work yo so 
generously gifted to our Diocese. "The Bark" is simply exquisite, 
a masterp!ice formed by the hands and soul of a great artist and 
we are indeed fortunate that it can now be displayed at the io­
cesan Headquarters for our countless visitors to see. 

May God bless you for such generosity and may His Spirit con­
tinue to inspire thebeauty and vision of your art. 

st 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


